
 

 
 

14th July 2017 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 
 
SAFETY COMMITTEE – 31ST JULY 2017 

 

Due to insufficient items of business for the agenda and following consultation with 
the Chair, the Safety Committee meeting scheduled for Monday 31st July 2017, has 
been rearranged to Wednesday 6th September 2017 at 10am in the Council 

Chamber.    

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Assistant Director of Governance and Monitoring Officer 
 

To: Chair and Members of the Safety Committee 
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   01246 242528  Democratic Services 
         Minicom: 01246 242450 Fax:    01246 242423 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


